

Shenley Academy & Sixth Form, Shenley Lane, Birmingham, B29 4HE

T: 0121 464 5191 **F:** 0121 464 3711

E: shenley.enquiry@she.E-ACT.org.uk
W: www.shenleyacademy.E-ACT.org.uk

Headteacher: Dr. J Bartlett - NPQH, PGCE, D.Phil, M.Chem Specialisms: Mathematics

5th April 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

On Friday 8th April 2022, Shenley Academy will be holding a non-uniform fundraising day for the end of term, with proceeds going towards a charity of the students' choice.

Students may participate for a minimum of £1 donation and they must be dressed appropriately. Any student not wishing to take part must attend in full uniform.

We kindly ask that payment is made by Friday 8th April via the Parent Pay Website.

I would like to take this opportunity in wishing you all a very restful half term and we look forward to welcoming the students back to the academy on Tuesday 26th April 2022.

Yours sincerely

Nehman Haq Deputy Headteacher





















